
 

 

 

 

 

Eclipse Glasses - On Monday, Aug. 21 Baltimore will 

experience an 80 percent eclipse of the sun. As you may 

know, it is dangerous to directly view an eclipse. St. V has 

ordered eclipse glasses to distribute to people in our 

park, so they can view it safely. We have extra pairs that 

parishioners may buy for $2 each. The number of pairs 

are limited, so email Laureen Brunelli at 

laureen@stvchurch.org to reserve a one. The glasses will 

be available for pick up at the weekend of Aug. 19-20. 

 

Faith Fun Fellowship Registration begins. 

Our religious education program for pre-K through Grade 

12 is the second and forth Sunday of the month after 9:30 

Mass. Pink registration forms are in the Gathering Space. 

For more information contact Anne Gibson at 

children@stvchurch.org.  
 

Green Products Needed - Parishioners are 

invited to help the parish reduce the environmental 

impact of its weekly Friday dinner where we serve as 

many as 300 people in an evening. St. V’s Green Team is 

asking for donations of eco- friendly cleaning supplies. 

Specifically we would like baking soda and Seventh 

Generation brand dish soap, hand soap and all-purpose 

cleaning spray. Please bring donations and put them in 

the baskets behind the last pew.  
 

 

Fr. Ray’s Installation Mass Next Sunday  

We hope all members of the parish will join us as 

Archbishop Lori presides at this special Mass on Aug. 20 

at 10 AM. This is an interactive event, more than simply a 

ceremony between the archbishop and the pastor. The 

community of St. Vincent is called upon to welcome the 

new pastor, even as he pledges to seek its guidance. Note 

there is one Mass only this Sunday! 

 

Sign up for Cup-Washing! - TODAY after 9:30 

Mass Mary Ann Dunevant will sign up people for the fall 

schedule of cup washers for after-Mass fellowship. This 

important ministry keeps thousands of Styrofoam cups 

out of landfills!  New volunteers are always welcome. 

Also mugs are needed! Bring your extra mugs to church 

and leave them on the coffee bar in the undercroft. 
 

Ecumenical Pray Service at St. V 

For more than 15 years, 

on the 22nd of each 

month, Interfaith Peace 

Partners has sponsored 

evenings of prayer for 

peace throughout the 

Baltimore area. Join us 

at St. Vincent's to pray 

for peace in the streets 

of our city as well as in 

the middle east. Refreshments served after the service.  
 

CRS Helping Hands at Camden Yards 

Catholic Relief Services is teaming with the Orioles for a 

meal-packaging program that helps feed the hungry in 

West Africa. On Saturday, Sept. 2 at 10 AM at Camden 

Yards, St. V volunteers will pack meals as a team. To help, 

contact Peggy Meyer at pa.meyer@comcast.net.  If you 

wish to donate, go to crs.donordrive.com. In the top right 

corner where it says “Find a Fundraiser or Team” type 

“St. Vincent.” Select our team then hit “Donate Now.”   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week at St. Vincent 

August 13, 2017 

19
th

 Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 

Coming Up at St. V 

• Aug. 20 – Pastor’s Installation Mass, 10 AM 

• Aug. 22 – Peace Prayer Service 

• Sept. 10 – Faith Fun Fellowship Begins 

• Sept. 11 – Bible Study Begins 

• Sept. 17 -  Climate in the Pulpit Liturgy 

 

Social Justice Corner 

In the words of the US Conference of Catholic 

Bishops, support a "culture of life by abandoning the 

death penalty." You can help end the death penalty 

in one more US state. Sign this petition to encourage 

Ohio members of the Criminal Justice Committee to 

vote in favor of a bill that will eliminate the death 

penalty and replace it with life without a chance of 

parole. There are 27 executions scheduled at this 

time. petitions.moveon.org/sign/execute-justice-eliminate 

 

These are actions that support Catholic social justice 

teaching to be taken as a community or individually. Send 

your ideas to social-action@stvchurch.org. 



MUSIC FOR 9:30 and 11:45 Mass    

Opening:  Lead Me, Guide Me Gather #400 

Psalm: Psalm 85: Lord, Let Us See Your Kindness Gather #73 

Gospel Acclamation:  Alleluia with verse  

Preparation:  He Comes to Us as One Unknown Worship #573 

Acclamations:  This is the body of Christ, broken that we may be whole. 

This cup as promised by God, true to God’s word, cradles the Lord.  Food for 

the good of the soul. 

Mass of Wisdom 

Communion: You Satisfy the Hungry Heart Worship #736 

Post-Communion:  You Are Mine Gather #461 

Recessional: How Can I Keep from Singing Gather #427 

Gather - Blue       Worship - Red   

 

Scripture Readings: Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Today:  1 Kings 19:9b-14; Romans 9:1-5; Matthew 14:22-33 

Next Sunday: Isaiah 56: 1, 6-7; Romans 11:13-32; Matthew 15:21-28 

Mass Ministries 

7:15 Lectors: Teresa Payne 8/19: Anne Maura English 

7:15 Eucharistic Minister: Eve Prietz 8/19: Frances Winder 

Lectors:  Dennis Flynn, Audrey Rogers 8/20: Jerry Pech, Mary Jane Daley 

Liturgy Planner: Jim Casey 8/20: Colleen McCahill 

Eucharistic Ministers: Jules, Ned, Andrea, Charles, Colleen, Liz, 

Tom, Barb 

8/20: TBA 

 

Altar Dressers: Ruth Huggins, Mary Jo Barranco 8/20: Barbara Hodnett, Pat Frascati 

Liturgy of the Word: C. Hendricks, J. Moore, S. LaCount 8/20: O. Hershfeld, C. Fitzpatrick, F. Jorgensen 

Cup Washers: TBA 8/20: TBA 

Set-up/Clean-up: L. Gregg, A. Florio/H. & P. Waldman 8/20: M.J. Daley, Jerry Pech/Saccenti Family, C. Baish

Food: Flynn 8/20: Asquino, Waldman 

Events This Week 

Day Date Time Event Location 

Sunday  August 13 4 PM 

7 PM 

AA Meeting 

AA Meeting 

Undercroft 

Undercroft 

Monday August 14 12:30 PM 

7 PM 

Food Bags Given 

Peace and Justice Committee 

Breezeway 

Classroom 

Tuesday August 15    

Wednesday August 16    

Thursday August 17    

Friday August 18 5 – 6:30 PM Breaking Bread With the Hungry Undercroft 

Saturday August 19 7 PM AA Meeting Undercroft 

Sunday August 20 10 AM 

11 AM 

4 PM 

Installation Mass 

Friends of St. Vincent Park 

AA Meeting 

Church 

Classroom 

Undercroft 

Stewardship Last Week:  Attendance: 198; Offertory: $3,885.68  

Additional Prayers for the Sick:  Charles Colburn 

 

 

 

 
 

 

More Info:  For questions about any ministries, call the parish office at 410-962-5078, or go to our website at 

stvchurch.org. See our monthly bulletin for staff and committee contacts. Also find us on Facebook at facebook.com/stvchurch 

or to get our weekly e-newsletter This Week @ St. Vincent by subscribing on our website. To submit an item to the weekly 

bulletin, send it to bulletin@stvchurch.org by Wednesday, at 10 PM.  


